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With over 6,000 wildlife collisions every year, Oregon is the state where drivers are 

most likely to hit wildlife with their vehicles. With only 5 wildlife crossings in the state 

of Oregon, we are shadowed by the 30 in Washington and the 60 in California. 

Oregon is ready to be more proactive for the safety of its residents and the safety of 

its wildlife.  


